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KCC Vice Chairman Choong Seek Kim 
to Visit Japan

 
- Vice Chairman to visit MIC & NHK to check Japan's UHD 

broadcasting preparations - 
 
KCC Vice Chairman Choong Seek Kim is slated to visit Tokyo, Japan from 
September 9 to 11 to check Japan's preparations for ultra high definition 
(UHD) broadcasting. 

The KCC has set up a research group to be jointly operated with the Ministry 
of Science, ICT and Future Planning, with regard to 700㎒-related digital 
dividend and UHD broadcasting in Korea. Vice Chairman Kim will hear Japan's 
policies on spectrum management and usage of the 700MHz band at the 
Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications (MIC), and have a discussion 
about its UHD broadcasting launching schedule. 

He will then proceed to NHK and Japan Cable and Telecommunications 
Association to discuss their preparations for UHD broadcasting roll-out in Japan 
and their plans to secure UHD content. 


